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For immediate release: 
 

CARTERET COUNTY ANNOUNCES CURFEW 
September 5, 2019 

11:00 AM 
 
 
Carteret County, NC – A curfew has been set for Carteret County today, Thursday September 
5, 2019.  Residents located within the unincorporated areas of Carteret County are required to 
remain indoors from dusk to dawn. 
 
There will be no sale, consumption, transportation, or possession of alcoholic beverages during 
the curfew in the County of Carteret, except possession or consumption on a person’s own 
premises. 
 
During the curfew, there shall be no sale or purchase of any type of firearm or ammunition, or 
any possession of such items along with any type of explosive off owner’s own premises.  
 
The State of Emergency for Carteret County became effective at 8:00 a.m. on Tuesday, 
September 3rd and shall remain in effect until modified or rescinded.  County officials issued the 
declaration ahead of Hurricane Dorian in order to more effectively protect the lives and property 
of the residents in Carteret County. 
 
The curfew will remain in effect until further notice. 
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